
Hill, James J.-Art Patron March 4, 1916 

Joseph Breck to James J. Hill. 

The Minneapolis Institute of Arts accepts 
and thanks Hill for his proffered gift of a 
landscape by Georges Michel. 

See also letter from John Van Derlip to 
Hill, dated April 7, 1916 which states that , ' ;  

the Michel painting came from the Lambert sale, 

Toomey File 


